Agenda for Discussion of MIT’s FSILGs 
Wednesday, April 23. 


Welcome & Objectives of meeting – Jim Champy 
Assessment of FSILG situation today  - Bob Ferrara 
Insights from FSILG Strategic Plan – Steve Baker 

FSILG “System” discussion led by Jim  Champy


Expected Participants: 


Chancellor Cynthia Barnhart CE ‘88

Dean for Student Life Chris Colombo 

Steve Carhart ’70, President of Phi Beta Epsilon Alumni Corp. 
Jim Champy ’63, Member of the MIT Corporation

Steve DeFalco ’83 and SM ’88, Sloan Advisory Board 

Mike Feinstein ’83, President of Beta Theta Alumni Corporation

Henry Humphreys, Senior Associate Dean, Res. Life and Dining 

Keith Kalberg ’68, President of Phi Kappa Sigma Alumni Corp. Anya Kateef ’98, Alpha Phi Sorority Officer & AILG Board member 

Akil Middleton ’08, President of Zeta Psi Alumni Corporation 

Steve Baker ’84, Theta Xi, AILG Chair and DSL Visiting
                                               Committee member

Steve Stuntz ’67, Sigma Phi Epsilon Alumni chair, past AIFC chair 

Bob Ferrara ’67, Div. of Stud. Life, interim Director, FSILG Office


